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28 JUL 201

Natalie Wilson
fyi-request-4159-b8b42230@requests.fyi.org.nz

Re: OIA H201602515

Dear Natalie Wilson

No. 1 The Terrace
PO Box 5013
Wellington 6145
New Zealand

T +64 4 496 2000

| am writing to apologise for the delay in providing a response to your OIA request

H201602515 for:

“I would like to know the status of the National Infrastructure Platform (NIP). How
much is the cost to the taxpayer and if it is continuing, when will it be completed?”

The consultations involved in responding to this request are taking longer than anticipated.

A response will be forthcoming shortly.

Once again apologies for the delay. We will get the response to you as soon as it is

available.

Yours Sincerely

Liz McMillan
Manager
Government Relations
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